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To:      Subscribers: 
         -Family of Services 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Mark Tew 
         Chief, Marine and Coastal Weather Services Branch 
 
Subject: Improvements to Experimental Probabilistic Hurricane Inundation 
Surge Height (PHISH) Products: Effective July 25, 2013 
 
The Experimental Probabilistic Hurricane Inundation Surge Height (PHISH) 
product, formally known as the Experimental Probabilistic Tropical Cyclone 
Inundation Guidance Products, has been improved and moved to a new URL as 
of July 25, 2013.  The PHISH guidance products now have tide included in 
their output.  They can be accessed via: 
 
http://www.nws.noaa.gov/mdl/psurge2.0 
 
Users are encouraged to provide feedback on these experimental products by 
using the brief survey and comment form available online at: 
 
http://www.weather.gov/survey/nws-survey.php?code=phss 
 
If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact: 
 
John Kuhn 
National Weather Service 
Marine and Coastal Weather Services Branch 
Silver Spring, MD 
Telephone: 301-713-1677, x 121 
Email: john.f.kuhn@noaa.gov 
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